
 

 

 
November 8, 2019 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Patricia Van Gerpen  
Executive Director  
Public Utilities Commission of South Dakota  
500 East Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: CallCatchers, Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice Systems – Notice to Relinquish VoIP 

Registration  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
On behalf of CallCatchers, Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice Systems (“’FreedomVoice” or “the Company”), 
undersigned counsel hereby submits the Company’s request to voluntarily relinquish its VoIP registration 
in the State of South Dakota.  
 
FreedomVoice currently has no customers in South Dakota being served pursuant to its VoIP registration.  
The Company asserts, therefore, that there are no customers whose service would be impacted by this 
cancellation. Further, the Company is not currently marketing or holding its services out to new 
customers.  Therefore, the Company respectfully requests such cancellation be effective upon filing of 
this letter.  
 
To the best of its knowledge, the Company is current on all reporting and fee remittance obligations. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at (703) 714-1313 
or by email to jsm@commlawgroup.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

  

 
Jonathan S. Marashlian 
Counsel for FreedomVoice 
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